
Dear Parents, 

 

  We would like to invite you to our termly  ‘open 

sessions’  to see your child’s Learning Journey, and share 

with their Key Person the lovely things that they have been 

doing and how their learning is developing.  These are open 

sessions for all parents, if you feel you need a private 

appointment for any reason, please see your Key Person to 

arrange this. 

 

The following dates are available: 
 

GREEN TEDDIES 

WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH  AM – 9.00 -11.30a.m. 

WEDNESDAY 19TH MARCH  PM – 12.30-3.15p.m. 

 

YELLOW TEDDIES 

MONDAY 17TH MARCH  AM – 9.00 -  11.30a.m  

TUESDAY 18TH MARCH  PM – 12.30 – 3.15p.m. 

 

PURPLE TEDDIES 

TUESDAY 18TH MARCH   AM – 9.00a.m. – 11.30a.m. 

 

ORANGE TEDDIES 

THURSDAY 20TH MARCH    9.00 – 11.30a.m.  &  12.30 – 

3.15p.m. 

     

OPEN SESSION FOR ANYONE WHO CANNOT MANAGE 

THE ABOVE 

        MONDAY 24TH MARCH 

         3.30P.M. – 5.00P.M. 
 

          Thank You 

 

 

 


